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COMMITTEE REPORTS

Curriculum Committee — Mrs. Rounds

* Mrs. Rounds reported that Ms. Anderson was currently working on the middle
school and high school course catalogs. Those catalogs are forthcoming.

* Mrs. Rounds reported that tutoring at Kensington and the Middle School would
continue in 2016, and that the High School will offer summer school fitness
classes in 2016.

* Mrs. Rounds reported that the Curriculum Advisory Committee (CAC) met
earlier that day. The CAC had a tabletop discussion about all-day kindergarten.
Ms. Anderson shared the tabletop discussion comments with the board.

Facilities Committee — Mr. Swartz

* Dr. Shoaf reported that all of the facilities are running well.
Finance Committee — Mr. Manoloff

* The Finance Committee will meet next Thursday, December 17, at 5 PM.
Policy & Legislation — Dr. Fancher

* Dr. Fancher read the Notification of Second Reading of New and Revised Board
Policies
School Community — Ms. Goepfert

* Mrs. Rounds reported that Challenge Day and Photos with Santa was a success.
The Coalition for Youth Asset Development is scheduled to meet on Thursday,
December 10, 2015, where they will discuss how much was raised for the

Challenge Day program.
* Ms. Goepfert reported that after the hockey game on Saturday, December 12,
there would be a chance to skate with the Pirates.
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